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19th April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Year 1 Hilliers Gardens – Tuesday 2nd May 

 

We are excited to inform you that we have arranged to take the Year 1 children to Hilliers Gardens in 

Romsey next term.   

 

The trip will take place on Tuesday 2nd May 2023.  Children will be required to bring a packed lunch in 

a carrier bag so that this can be disposed of after lunch, and wear normal school uniform and sensible 

walking shoes.  We will be leaving school at approximately 9.30am so it is important that children get 

to school on time to ensure they do not miss out.  We will arrive back at Wordsworth in time for the 

children to be picked up at the normal time (3.10pm). 

 

The cost of this visit will be £20; this includes the coaches, entry fee and educational sessions.  You 

can pay online via your child’s MCAS account and you will need to complete the attached permission 

slip and return this in order for your child to attend.  Whilst this is a voluntary contribution, if there is 

not enough support for this visit, it will have to be cancelled.   

 

We would also appreciate parent helpers. If you would like to volunteer for this trip please indicate 

this on the permission slip and we will let you know nearer the time if we require your assistance. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Year 1 Team 

 

http://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/

